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OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. Paul Denault, O. Carm……………………. Pastor 
Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm………….Parochial Vicar 
 

Deacon Edward Woods 
 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman ................................ Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ................................................................. 845-343-4121 
Summer Office Hours:   
Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 3:30pm 
 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson ..................................... Organist - 845-386-5817 
Dottie Lanos ................................. President of Parish Council 
Stephen Plain  .................................................... Parish Trustee 
Tonia Crown ...................................................... Parish Trustee 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Ms. Nancy Miller .................. Director of Religious Education 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-342-1510 
Email: .................................................. olmcre90@gmail.com 
Hours: ............................................... Mon.: 12:00pm - 3:00pm 
................................................ Tues.– Thurs.: 8:30am  3:00pm  
............................................................. Fri.: 8:30am - 12:00pm 
 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 
Ms. Jennifer Langford ................................................ Principal 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-343-8836 
 

MASSES: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday - 5:00 pm 
  Sunday- 8:00 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am  
     and 4:30 pm 
Weekday Mass: Monday - Friday  7:00am  (Priory Chapel) 
Holy Days - As Announced 
 
 

CONFESSION: 
Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm or by appointment.  
 

BAPTISM: 
Call Religious Education Office for information.   
 
 

THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 
are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  
Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 
home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

MARRIAGE: 
Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP:  The group meets on 
Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 2:30pm in OLMC’s Parish 
Center, 90 Euclid Ave, in Middletown. Facilitated by 
Frank Gawors, MS, LCSW.  For more information 
contact: Frank Gawors at 845-342-4703 or 
fhgawors@gmail.com 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 
Form in the Gathering Space or at the Priory Office or 
visit:   www.olmcmiddletown.org 
 

Registration and evidence of participation is required at 
least eight (8) months before scheduling of marriage or 
Baptism.  
 

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


August 21, 2016 
Twenty First Sunday in  

Ordinary Time  

MASS SCHEDULE   
Saturday, August 20th 
5:00  Pietro Parrotta    

Sunday, August 21st 
8:00 Helen & Tom Moore 
10:00  Marie Scarpinato, Antonio Avila &  
   Rosa Morena 
11:30 Intentions of Leona Tveit 
4:30 Joseph Blackwell      

Monday, August 22nd 
7:00 Healing of Dinney O’Neil 
Tuesday,  August 23rd 

7:00 Intentions of Sr. Ann Lenihan 
Wednesday, August 24th 
7:00 Healing of Bobby Engelman 
 

Thursday, August 25th 
7:00 Ron Funicello 
Friday, August 26th 
 

7:00  Healing of Carolann Delaney    

Saturday, August 27th 
5:00  Daniel Francis McNamara    

Sunday, August 28th 
8:00 Kathleen Kiernan 
10:00  Kevin McNally 
11:30 Raymond & Josie Sosler 
4:30 Alice McGeady     

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 
the mortgage for the Parish Center. 
 

MASS CELEBRANTS  
WEEKEND OF August 27th & August 28th 

8/27 ~ 5:00 pm ~ Fr. Joseph Nguyen 

8/28 ~ 8:00 am ~ Fr. Paul 

  10:00am ~ Fr. Tim Ennis 

  11:30am ~ Fr. Tim Ennis 

  4:30pm ~ Fr. Paul 

Please note celebrants are subject to change. 

 
 

August 13th & August 14th totaled: $7,318 

Collection  $6,673 and Online Giving  $645 

 

Building Fund totaled: $1,981 

Collection:  $1,889 and Online Giving  $92 
 

Carmelite Mission: $3,059 
 

 

Thank You for your generosity! 
 
 
 

Mass attendance for the weekend of  August 13th &  
August 14th was 891. 

 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK   
  

NEIGER’S SERVICE CENTER 
Auto Body - Repair - Sales 

80 Wisner Ave, Middletown, NY 

Tel. 845-343-3183  - Fax 845-342-6595 
 

neigers@neigersservicecenter.com 

MEMORIAL :  

The Sanctuary Lamp was donated in fond 

memory of :  Sonny DeBeauvernet  

HEALING MASS 
The National Shrine of Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

will celebrate a Mass for Healing this Thursday,  
August 25th at 7:00pm in the Shrine.   
For more information call Carol Bezak, Shrine  

Director at 845-343-1879. 

WELCOME VISITORS AND NEW MEMBERS 
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel welcomes those new to our 
community or those who may be visiting family and 
friends. Please don’t hesitate to introduce yourself to 
those worshipping with you. Also, if you’ve recently 
moved into our parish, you may consider registering. 
You will find forms in the Gathering Space, or visit 
the OLMC website at: www.olmcmiddletown.org or 
stop by the Priory Office during working hours.  
We are very happy to have you here with us and 
hope you will come back often. 

PANTRY SUNDAY  
 

The First Weekend of each month we collect  
non-perishable food in the Gathering Space of the 
Church. Food such as canned soup, breakfast cereal, 
tuna, peanut butter and jelly, pasta, and sauce etc. are 
all greatly needed items. The food is donated to  
St. Paul’s United Methodist Church Food Pantry in 
downtown Middletown. It serves our hungry  
neighbors in Middletown.  
This month over 50 bags of food were collected - 
THANK YOU and GOD BLESS YOU! 



      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL   

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM  
       

OFFICE SUMMER HOURS 
 
 

The Summer schedule is:   
Monday thru Thursday 8:30 am  to 3 pm  

 - closed Fridays.   
 

REMINDER TO 7TH AND 8TH GRADE  
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION STUDENTS  

 Beginning this September the start and end time for 
class on Monday evenings has changed.  Class will 
now begin at 6:30pm and end at 8:00pm. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
REGISTRATION FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 
 

IF YOU PLAN ON YOUR CHILD  
ATTENDING RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES  

IN SEPTEMBER . . . 
PLEASE REGISTER NOW TO ENSURE  

CLASS PLACEMENT   
 

 The 2016-2017 session begins in September and 
classes are filling up!  New and Returning Student 
Forms are available in the Gathering Space.  New  
students must provide a copy of a Baptismal  
certificate at the time of registration. 

 

See the Communication Center for an informational 
sheet about the Religious Education Program. 
Please note: regular rates are now in effect. 
For questions contact Nancy Miller, Coordinator, at 

olmcre90@gmail.com or 845-342-1510. 

w/L! 
WHAT IS RCIA? 
RCIA is the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults.  

RCIA is a process, not so much a program, as a  
journey of faith.  It is centered on nurturing a deeper 
relationship with Jesus Christ and the Church He 
founded.  The process provides interested adults and 
older teens the opportunity to gradually become a part 
of the Catholic Church, and receive the Sacraments of 
Initiation: Baptism, Confirmation and the Eucharist. 
 

Who is RCIA for? 
1.  Persons who have not been Baptized and desire to 

become Catholic. 
2.  Persons baptized in another Christian tradition who 

desire to become Catholic. 
3.  Baptized Catholics in need of 1st Communion and/

or Confirmation 
 

For more information, please call Miriam Pailes at  
343-5062. 

ADULT FAITH FALL SERIES:  
ñMERCY A BIBLE STUDY GUIDE  

FOR CATHOLICSò  
BY FR. MITCH PACWA 

Beginning in mid September the Adult Faith Group 
will explore Fr. Mitch Pacwa’s book “Mercy: A  
Bible Study Guide for Catholics”.  This popular 
EWTN host’s book helps lead us to a deeper  
understanding of mercy in Sacred Scripture.  
Small groups will be offered on various days at  
different times of the day.   
Look for more details in upcoming bulletins!  

OUTREACH COMMUNITY GARDEN  
The Outreach Community Garden is doing great! The 
garden has been producing vegetables and deliveries 
are being made to St. Margaret's Soup Kitchen on a 
weekly basis. It is fun working in a garden as a   
community, seeing things grow, and knowing it will 
help someone in need. Many thanks to all the  
volunteers!  
 

DO YOU HAVE A GARDEN AT HOME? 
If you would like to contribute to the Parish Outreach  
Community Garden.  Please drop off your  
vegetables during the week inside the garden gate 
(behind the Priory) and they will be delivered to  
St. Margaret’s Soup Kitchen along with the other  
produce from the Outreach Community Garden.   
For questions please call Ken Searle at: 
 845-978-8375. 

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
The Parish Center is available for rental  to both 

Parishioners and Non -Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  
Greg Sillen at: 845 -282 -4267.  

FRIENDLY VISITOR PROGRAM    

Isolation and loss of social interaction due to poor 

health, lack of transportation or other issues are 

contributing factors to depression and self-neglect.   

If you know of someone who would like a visit for 

conversation, or is in need of assistance with rides to 

church, medical appts., or telephone reassurances 

please have them call Anne Reilly at  342-2030 or 

Margaret OõDonnell at 342-0616. 

mailto:olmcre90@gmail.com


 

 

SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS A ND SEPTEMBER SUPPLY LISTS -  *ÕÓÔ Á ÒÅÍÉÎÄÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ school  

assignments and supply lists are posted on our website.  

CONSIDER A CATHOLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION AT OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL SCHOOL    
OPEN ENROLLMENT - PK3/4 and Grades K -8 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL = 

* focus on academics and faith  

* provides discipline and focused environment  
* safe environment for children to learn  

* small class sizes  
* daily prayer and religion classes  

* students taught to be respectful and compassionate  
* emphasis is placed on academic achievement as well as moral and spiritual growth  
* SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE FOR THOSE THAT QUALIFY  
 

 

CLOTHING DROP OFF BOX - If you are interested in donating used clothing (gently used please)  

why not consider dropping them off in the clothing box located in the parking lot.  Clothing can be 

dropped off anytime and all proceeds benefit the school.  
 

MT. CARMEL SCHOOL BINGO PROGRAM:   Each Sunday Bingo is held in the Parish Center.  

Have fun, meet new people, $1,000 jackpot, as well as support our school.   Doors open at 5:30pm, 
calling begins about 6:45pm.  For more information please call: 845 -343 -8794.  
 

For more information please call the schoolõs main office 343-8836 or visit our site:  
www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

HOSPICE TRAINING 
 Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties is hosting 
a Fall Volunteer Training at the Community Church 
of Wurtsboro Fellowship Hall, 134 Sullivan Street, 
Wurtsboro, NY 12790. Sessions will be held on  
Mondays from 10 am 5 pm, as follows:  
September 19th & 26th and October 3rd, 10th, 17th, 
24th, & 31st. The primary role of a volunteer is to 
provide companionship and/or caregiver relief to per-
sons on Hospice and their families. All interested 
community members are welcome, as are veterans, 
bilingual individuals and Snow Birds.  
If you're interested, please contact Debra Epstein at 

845-565-4849 or debrae@hospicefororange.com . 

CATHOLIC SINGLES   
 

If you are Catholic and single... Catholic HV 
(Hudson Valley) offers various events ranging 
from spiritual talks, hiking and other outdoor events, 
donating food, pot luck dinners, Adoration, concerts, 
and more. (There are various groups ranging from 
ages 18-49). 
  For more information about upcoming events  
contact Ken Searle at 845-978-8375 or  
AF-OLMC@Outlook.com 
Note: You will need an email address to get on the 
event notification list. 

CAPUCHIN YOUTH & FAMILY MINISTRIES  
 

RENEW & REFRESH RETREAT FOR HIGH 
SCHOOL TEENS 

The CYFA will host a Renew and Refresh Retreat 
for High School teens as follows:  
Begins - Friday, September 2 at 7:00pm 
Ends - Sunday, September 4 at 2:00pm 
Sunday Mass and the Cap Corps Volunteer 
Commissioning starts at 2:00pm  
A relaxing retreat and social time with the CYFM 
community. 
Come & experience our welcoming community, 
make new friendships, strengthen old ones, and get 
to know our NEW Cap Corps Volunteers.  
Cost $115.00 pp for materials, meals & lodging. 
Registration deadline is Tues. August 30th, send  
application (available at CYFM.org  on “events” 
tab) & $60.00 non-refundable deposit payable to 
CYFM and mail to: 
 

Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries  
PO Box 192, 781 Route 9D  

Garrison, NY 10524  
For more information call:  

(845) 424-3609 or: www.cyfm.org, Facebook, 
Twitter and Instagram: CYFM Garrison. 

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org
mailto:AF-OLMC@Outlook.com
http://www.cyfm.org/

